
Dear Mr Grant, 
 
I have been looking for an opportunity to be able to voice my concerns to those receiving 
the transmission of electricity planned from Ireland to England. 
 
I have to state that as a citizen of County Offaly, Ireland I am against this proposition. 
 
I am not against wind energy, but the sheer size and scale of the proposed development 
(over 600 turbines of 180m) in the Midlands of Ireland is sheer craziness and appears to be 
going ahead with little or no concern for the people, wildlife and environment of the area.  
 
The residents of the Midlands do not want to become an off-shore windfarm for England.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
XXXXXXXXXXXX 
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 
XXXXXXXXXX 
Co Offaly 
Ireland 
 
 


